Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/18/2024 11:37:02 PM

First name: Anthony

Last name: Ortiz

Organization: Pueblo of San Felipe

Title: Governor

Comments: Regarding: Interested Person Request regarding the Associated Plan Amendment to the Santa Fe
National Forest's Land Management Plan

The Pueblo of San Felipe maintains its protest of the proposed project due to the adverse impacts to cultural
resources and values in the Caja del Rio. Additionally, the NNSA, DOE, LANL and others have not taken into
account the impacts of past, present and future activities at Los Alamos National Laboratory on the Pueblo of
San Felipe people, land, cultural values and lifeways.

For these reasons we maintain our protest of the proposed actions and believe the federal government is not
upholding its responsibilities to the Pueblo of San Felipe by failing to consider the Pueblo appropriately in its
decision making process.

Please contact my office at 505-867-3318 or through the Pueblo's Natural Resources Director at
pstout@sfpueblo.com or 505-771-9963 to begin government to government consultation on this matter.

Sincerely,
Governor Anthony Ortiz



